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Pawnee City Council meets
(KLZA)--Pawnee City is in need of volunteers to serve on the City Zoning
Commission.

Currently there are two vacancies on  the board.  Anyone interested in serving
should contact City Hall.

During the Monday night City Council meeting, a Swimming Pool Manager and
two Assistant Managers were hired for the upcoming season. Lisel  Vetrovsky
will  be the Pool Manager and Sabre  Menninga and Ann  Cline will serve as
Assistant Mangers.

Council members also heard an update on the City Pool project. A majority of
the work is done but some weather with temperatures consistently above
50-degrees is required to complete some fo the final touches.  Dirt work and
re-seeding the area around the pool is also to be completed prior to the pool
opening for the season in May.  
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